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HOA Board Member positions available! 
The following positions are available: 

[President, Treasurer, and Registered Agent ]

If you would like to run for any of these positions, please
email the HOA as soon as possible. Voting will occur during
the annual meeting in August. 

Canceling STRIPE payment services 
The board has voted to cancel our subscription to STRIPE
and encourage homeowners that are currently using it to
pay HOA dues, use one of the other options to do so. We
have had multiple issues with this program, including
fraudulent emails/scams. If you need help knowing how to
pay your dues, please email the HOA. 

Garbage/Recycle Bins 
All waste bins should be stored out of sight from the street
and put away within 24 hours of pick-up. 

Parking
Please do not park on sidewalks, in the gravel, or near the
mailboxes. Driveways and street parking are the only
permissible place to park.  Failure to comply will result in a
fine from the HOA 

CC&Rs
Please take some time to review the CC&Rs as we have
noticed some properties have become relaxed in following
the covenants

Contacting the HOA
All homeowners wishing to communicate with the HOA need
to do so via email only  

UPCOMING ANNUAL MEETING
The Annual Meeting will be held at Village Green
Pavillion (Community Center) 
Friday, August 2nd 5:00-7:00pm

Minutes from our last meeting will be shared on the
website & Facebook group.

THANK YOU!
The HOA would like to thank everyone for submitting their

information to our community directory! We will have it
available for all homeowners during the annual meeting. If

you would like to submit your information, please email the
HOA your name, address, email, and phone number and let
us know if you’d like that info to be public or private to the

Board. 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY

In an effort to keep our common spaces tidy, we are
looking for volunteers to help weed and sweep up gravel
throughout the neighborhood. If some areas need more

gravel, please gather it from the Cul de sac, as there is an
excess of gravel down there.


